
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What is it? An ambitious 3-year project, funded by the Health Foundation, to evaluate the impact of 
diverse NHS hospitals participating in the Global Tracheostomy (Quality Improvement) Collaborative 
(GTC). 20 UK sites from Scotland, Wales and England joined the GTC in 2016, including major teaching 
and district general hospitals, and adults and children’s services. 

 
 
 
 

Why do we need it? Around 20,000 UK patients per year have a new 
tracheostomy, impacting patients and their families, especially with 
eating, drinking and communication. Significant harm occurs if staff 
aren’t trained and hospitals can’t deliver safe care.1,2 We demonstrated 
significant improvements in the quality and safety of care in our pilot.3  

 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


